Maurice Morgan

From: Maurice Morgan

Sent: Tuesday, 24 November 2020 5:00 PM
To: Rob Beckett

Cc: Development South West

Subject: SSD-9550 Glenellen Solar Farm
Attachments: Extract from RAV Maps.JPG

Robert

As per our phone discussion yesterday the submitted documentation for the proposal includes the use of B-Doubles
for transportation of materials and component to the site during the construction period (see Figure 2.2 of Appendix
H to the EIS). This would direct the heavy vehicles through the main residential area of Gerogery.

Currently that part of Gerogery Road between the Olympic Highway and Glenellen Road is only approved
conditionally as a B-Double route for incident management. Please see attached extract from the RAV (Restricted
Access Vehicle) Maps. There are nearby alternative routes that are approved for B-Double vehicles however this
may need to be further notified.

On this basis consideration may need to be given to an alternative route for B-Double vehicles or restrict the vehicle
deliveries to General Access Vehicles.

Regards

Maurice Morgan

Manager Land Use
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